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Date Who? What 

 

 18/07/16 

 

Whole School 

 

Last day at school 

 

 

 

 

Summer Holiday 

 

  

 

05/09/16 
School closed to 

pupils 

 

 Inset Day 

 

06/09/16 
School closed to 

pupils 

 Inset Day 

 

 

07/09/16 
 Children return to 

school 

24/10/16- 

28/10/16 
Whole School 

 

 Half Term 

 

14/11/16 
School closed to 

pupils 

 Inset Day 

 

 

 

 

 

‘To live by our PEARL values’ – PRAYER, EQUALITY, ACHIEVEMENT, RESPECT and LOVE. 
 

          Dates for your diary  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whole School 
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                   

St. Ignatius News St. Ignatius News 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has been a busy couple of weeks with 

end of year excursions. Year 2 visited St 

Pauls Cathedral. Year 3 had fun at 

Chestnuts Park and Year 6 enjoyed an 

orienteering adventure at Lea Valley.  

 

We were all treated to a delightful 

Shakespearean performance of 

Midsummer Night’s Dream by Year 6. The 

children had worked extremely hard to 

remember their lines and it was a truly 

theatrical performance. Well done to all 

those involved.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to 

wish Year 6 well in their onward journey to 

secondary school.  We hope you are as 

proud of your achievements at St Ignatius 

as we are. Good Luck! 

This week the children met their new class 

teachers and went to visit their new 

classrooms. 

 

We would like to say thank you and best 

wishes to Mrs Kelleher, Mr Mcnamara, Miss 

Carnac and Mr Latheron who are moving 

on to pastures new. 

 We will welcome our new members of staff 

in September. 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

House Points 

 

Winning Team 

 

Africa 

  
Congratulations! 

 

 

 

Lunchtimes 

 
We begin with 

Week 1 of the 

revised Summer 

menu in 

September. 
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     Summer Reading Challenge 
    
 

 

 

 

 

 
      P.E Bags 
 

    From September there is an expectation that all  

    children have a school P.E bag. These can be         

   purchased for £4.00. Please send in September in a      
   labelled envelope.  

    P.E Kit Reminder: 

 Blue Shorts 

 White t-shirt 

 Plimsolls/Black Trainers 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
              
                  

             
                  
 

                    

                  

                

                  
                    

                   

Year 2 Parents 

 
End of Universal Free School Meals 

 

Those children currently in Year 2 

will not be entitled to Free School 

Meals in September when they 

move to Year 3. This scheme is 

only for children in KS1. If you still 

wish for your child to have a 

school meal it will be at a cost of 

£12.50 per week. However, if your 

child is eligible for free school 

meals it is very important that you 

apply to the local authority. For 

details about this and the items 

you will need to provide for proof 

please see Mrs Hibbert. 

House Point Winners 

 

Well done to House Point Winners Africa 

who collected a total of 5587 points over 

the school year. The children were 

rewarded with a special disco today in the 

hall. 

 
 

School Photographs 

 

School photographs that have been ordered will be given out today. Class photographs will be taken on 28th  

Flashmob 

On Saturday 23rd July KS2 children are invited to take part in the giant Flashmob at Alexandra Palace with a 

number of other schools. Please see the letter given out today. All children must be supervised at this event. 

Please come dressed in a green t shirt. 

 

General reminders 

 

 School starts at 8:55 am. Please ensure that your child is in the line at this time. 

 We are closely monitoring attendance – please make sure your child attends school every day unless  

there is a very good reason for their absence. 

 Please sign and date the reading record daily. 

 The new school year begins on Wednesday 7th  September 2016 

 

 

Prayer to End a School Year 

 

God of wisdom, we thank you for all the gifts you have given us throughout this school year. 

As we come to the end of this term, we voice our gratitude for the good things you have done 

In us, and we praise you for all who have shared in the work of this school. We ask you to bless them in  

Your love and give them refreshment and peace. We praise you God, Amen. 

Please visit your local Haringey library over the summer 

holidays to take part in the summer reading challenge. 

The aim is to read 6 books over the summer. There are 

prizes for children to win for completing the challenge. 

Look out for the various events happening. 

School Uniform 

Please look at the school website to ensure that 

you are aware of the correct school uniform for 

September. For Girls only green skirts are 

allowed. Please also ensure that appropriate 

footwear is purchased. 


